
Opposition to HB1487 

 

Chairman Johnson and Committee: 

I am writing in opposition to HB 1487. Our family operation, Enger Grain and Livestock, runs a 1000-

head cattle finishing operation and we are currently looking to expand it. The Beef Check-off has always 

been important to us. We believe in promoting our product and being a voice of support for our industry 

in the many challenges we continue to encounter. Diminishing our investment in the beef industry 

would not be in our best interest. 

Thank you for your time. 


